
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE: March 24, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Mobility Premium Software

 Maintenance (NetMotion) 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: March 28, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions and becomes a part of the Contract 
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1:  Could you please share the part number of the required software, and also please 
tell me these new licenses or a renewal request?  
 
Response: This is for a renewal of the requested software. We do not have a part number to give 
you however it has been confirmed with NetMotion that the part number is not necessary. 
NetMotion is aware of what product the City of Knoxville needs and can quote accordingly. 
 
Question #2: Which FAN will you be using NetMotion on? 
 
Response: We do not have this information. 
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